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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
From Monday 17 May, guidance on face coverings in schools has been updated.  
 
Please note the changes set out below: 
 

• Face coverings are no longer recommended for pupils in classrooms or communal areas.  

• Face coverings are no longer recommended for staff in classrooms. It is recommended that staff and visitors 
continue to wear face coverings in communal areas where social distancing is not possible.  

• Pupils should continue to wear face coverings on public transport and in shops.  
 
 
We will continue to monitor government guidance closely. Should the recommendations change, we will inform parents and 
carers.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 

 


